CHRISTIAN LAw ASSOCIATION Defending for 5 4 Years
1969-2023

June 29, 2023

Albemarle Baptist Church
Pastor Mark DeLoach
1685 Roslyn Ridge RD
Charlottesville, VA 22901

Dear Pastor DeLoach and Friends at Albemarle Baptist Church:

When you drive through the famous Painted Desert in the American Southwest, it’s easy
to be captivated by the beauty of God’s creation. But in recent days, we have been handling
a very difficult and troubling case in that area. In a place where the Gospel message is
sorely needed, a wonderful Bible-preaching church is in the middle of a troubling legal
battle. The good news, however, is that it looks like the Lord is helping us win this tough
case.

I'am thankful for the generous gift you sent to our ministry. Without the support of God’s
people, we would not be able to help deserving people in the Painted Desert—and people
all across these United States.

Please pray for God’s wisdom to rest on our attorneys as we work on the cases. We are
grateful for your support.

Your legal missionary,

Lyegef

David C. Gibbs, Jr.
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